
Elmira High School Fans and Visitors 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Welcome to Elmira High School and the “Falcon Gym.”  We hope your experience here is an enjoyable one.  

Please refer to the spectator/visitor policies and information below that help ensure the enjoyment and safety of 

all fans in attendance at the game.  Go Falcons. 

 When attending home basketball games, the only supervised areas are the bleachers.  As such, this is 

the area where our younger fans need to watch the game.   

o The wrestling area (and mats) behind the upper bleachers are off-limits. 

o Other parts of the campus/hallways are off-limits. 

o Only FRSD students should be sitting in the EHS student section located at the lower North end 

of the gym.  

 At each end of the bleachers, and in several areas in the hall, there are trash cans.  Please be courteous 

to our custodial staff who stay late to clean the gym by disposing of your trash.  Your help is 

appreciated. 

 Finally, it is a privilege to attend EHS athletic events, and as such it can be taken away.  Unsafe 

behavior, unsportsmanlike behavior, or behavior in general that is inappropriate for a school setting is 

not permissible at athletic events.  Your help and support in this area is appreciated.  Failure to follow 

the supervisor’s directions or behave in a manner inappropriate for a school setting can result in the loss 

of the privilege of attending further EHS Athletic events.   

 


